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I hope that you and your families and keeping well.
I want to start off by saying that I miss you all very much and I know that you might be missing school and seeing your friends but don't worry, this will all be over soon and we can all meet again!

I want to thank all the children that have been logging on to Purple Mash to do the activities that I have been setting for you all. If you haven't, then head over to Purple Mash, log in and click on the '2Dos.' I will be setting lots of fun activities for you to do every Monday. You can also keep in touch with me and your friends from RM by using '2Email' on Purple Mash. I have sent you all an email with pictures of our beautiful butterflies. I have set up a class blog where you can share the amazing work that you have been doing at home, it's called 'RM 2019-20'. You can find it by clicking 'sharing' then 'shared blogs.' Have a look on the Shaftesbury school website for lots of fun activities to do. If you need your Purple Mash log in details, please call the school. Remember to do lots of reading and practise your sounds!

I have a special task for you all! I would love for you all to email me a picture of yourself doing some reading in an adventurous place, doing some baking/cooking with an adult at home or playing with your favourite toy. If you don't want to send a picture of yourself, that's alright, you can draw one for me instead. You can email your pictures to: info@shaftesbury.newham.sch.uk

Finally, I want to say that I miss you all very much and I can't wait to see you again very soon! 

Stay happy, stay healthy, stay safe and keep smiling!

Lots of love,
Ms. Mani :)
